
 

NCPAT Meeting – Minutes of October 17, 2014 
Host: Men in Transition/SAFE Program in Kinston, NC 

Participating: Donavan Grant of NOVA (Mecklenburg) NCPAT Chair, Sue Proctor of Men in 
Transition/SAFE (Lenoir,) Abby Carlquist of DOSE (Wake), Bea Cote of IMPACT(Mecklenburg), Michelle 
Stewart of True Care of the Carolinas (Durham), Lisa Perkins of Change (Durham, Orange), Sam Claiborne 
of PEACE (Chatham), Kathleen Balogh (NC Council for Women) 

 

 I. Welcome and Introduction: Donavan Grant, Chair welcomed everyone to the NCPAT meeting – both 
those in person and those on the phone.  

II. Approval of Minutes: Minutes of 7/18/14 were approved. 

III. Treasurer’s report and Membership:  Chair Donavan Grant reported that per Treasurer Joe Marinello, 
there is currently $7,626.70 in the NCPAT coffer. 

IV. Training: Steve Roman (Triple P: Positive Parenting Program) 

V. Continuing Goals for NCPAT: Bea Cote discussed having Jeffrie Cape from Alternatives to Domestic 
Aggression being the presenter at our next NCPAT annual conference. NCPAT Chair Donavan Grant 
agreed to follow up with Jeffrie Cape to discuss possibility. 

 IV. NC Council for Women/DV Commission Update: Kathleen Balogh reported that the BIP Committee 
Chaired by Mike Silver is working on a lethality assessment tool to be used by all BIP’s in the state. 
Kathleen also reported that Debra Compton would be retiring from the NCFW.   

VII. Program Updates: none 

VIII. Additional Business: Bea Cote reported that HBO would be airing the film “Private Violence”  

IX. Next Meeting date/location: January 16, 2015/Durham, NC 


